Kuchipudi Indian Classical Dance Art English
Edit
Yeah, reviewing a ebook kuchipudi indian classical dance art english edit could
mount up your near links listings. This is just one of the solutions for you to
be successful. As understood, carrying out does not recommend that you have
fabulous points.
Comprehending as capably as covenant even more than further will come up with
the money for each success. neighboring to, the proclamation as with ease as
insight of this kuchipudi indian classical dance art english edit can be taken
as competently as picked to act.

Dance In Indian Painting
Reference India: M-R 2003
Martha Graham Russell Freedman 1998 A photo-biography of the American dancer,
teacher, and choreographer who was born in Pittsburgh in 1895 and who became a
leading figure in the world of modern dance.
Indian Classical Dance Leela Venkataraman 2002 A sweeping look at the
magnificene of Indian culture through its varied dance forms, Indian Classical
Dance: Tradition in Transition is a tour de force study of the forms,
characteristics, challenges and change in traditional dance. Briliant
photographs taken by Avinash Pasricha, undoubtedly the master of Indian dance
photography, make the book as vibrant as the dances it presents.
Indian and Foreign Review 1975-10
A Yoga of Indian Classical Dance Roxanne Kamayani Gupta 2000-03-01 The yoga and
classical dance traditions of India have been inextricably entwined for
millennia. The exacting hand gestures, postures and movements of Indian
classical dance can only be achieved through yogic concentration. Conversely,
the esthetics, symmetry, and dynamism of dance enhance the practice of yoga.
These two traditions, so complementary and essential to one another, are united
and explicated for the first time in A Yoga of Indian Classical Dance. Twentyfive years ago Roxanne Kamayani Gupta embarked on a journey of dance and yoga,
yearning to unlock their mysteries and discover their common origins. As a
twenty-year-old student from America she was miraculously and mysteriously
absorbed into Indian culture, became a Hindu, and began an odyssey so unusual
and unique that the reader will be enchanted by its telling. Choosing the path
of the dancer, Roxanne Gupta accomplished what no Western woman had done
before: being accepted and trained by Indian masters and then performing in the
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Indian classical traditions--from the palaces of maharajas to the arts
festivals of Europe and America--while at the same time achieving a doctorate
in the anthropology of religion and being initiated into a number of yogic
traditions. Having mastered the classical form of Kuchipudi dance and studied
with teachers of the hatha and kriya yoga traditions, she brings together these
two great streams of consciousness and practice. In this tantric approach to
yoga and dance, expressed through the body and through a yoga of emotions, we
see the traditions embodied in a manner that embraces the totality of the human
experience. The result is the dance of the yogini, the sacred feminine
initiatress who dances with one foot in nature and the other in the realm of
the gods. With extensive photographs of innovative yoga routines, Roxanne
Kamayani Gupta distills her experience into techniques for yogic study certain
to assist students of all levels to achieve a dynamic, beautiful, and graceful
practice.
Artograph Vol 02 Iss 04 (2020 Jul-Aug) Multiple Authors 2020-10-01 Artograph is
a bi-monthly bilingual e-magazine published by NEWNMEDIA™, focusing on dance,
music, and arts in general. This is the 2020 Jul-Aug edition of the magazine.
Dancing Through It Jenifer Ringer 2014-02-20 “A glimpse into the fragile psyche
of a dancer.” —The Washington Post Jenifer Ringer, a principal dancer with the
New York City Ballet, was thrust into the headlines after her weight was
commented on by a New York Times critic, and her response ignited a public
dialogue about dance and weight. Ballet aficionados and aspiring performers of
all ages will want to join Ringer behind the scenes as she shares her journey
from student to star and candidly discusses both her struggle with an eating
disorder and the media storm that erupted after the Times review. An unusually
upbeat account of life on the stage, Dancing Through It is also a coming-of-age
story and an inspiring memoir of faith and of triumph over the body issues that
torment all too many women and men.
Let's Know Dances of India Aakriti Sinha 2006 Information About Various Dances
Of India With Colourful Pictures
Bharata Natyam Adavus Gayathri Keshavan 2020-12-02 This book, elucidates the
basic steps called Adavus of Bharata Natyam in the traditional Pandanallur
style, as taught by the revered Gurus Sri Meenakshi Sundaram Pillai and Sri
Muthukumara Pillai, to Sri T.K Narayan and Smt. Jayalakshmi Narayan, parents of
the author. It is an honest attempt to explain the various steps with unerring
and accurate execution technique. The book offers a visual representation of
the Adavus with the help of stick diagrams in a sequential manner so that the
beginners and practitioners can understand the finer points of each movement.
The author has developed simple schematics to show the various moves, such as
jump, stretch, turn, hit etc. The author endeavours to illustrate Adavus in a
precise manner in this book. Classification and categorization of each step is
the salient feature of this work. Gayathri Keshavan makes a humble effort to
pass on the knowledge of this ancient and sacred art to the present and future
generations of Bharata Natyam dancers.
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India, a Reference Annual 2003
A Comprehensive Guide for AFCAT Exam eBook English Edition Adda247 Publications
ADDA247 is launching a comprehensive eBook on "A Comprehensive Guide for AFCAT
Exam" for AFCAT 2020. This eBook is updated as per the latest examination
pattern and is suitable for other competitive exams. The aim of this eBook is
to help students learn and understand the new pattern of recruitment exams
which will help them to maximize their scores in the competitive examination.
The book has been prepared by experienced faculties, subject-matter experts and
with the expertise of Adda247 keeping the new pattern and challenges of
competitive exams in mind. Salient Features of the eBook - 20+ Section-wise
practice sets - 3 Previous year paper ( 2017-19) - 4000+ Questions with 100%
solutions - Based on the Latest Pattern - Detailed Solution of Numerical
Ability, Reasoning & Military aptitude, English and General Awareness
Indian Classical Dance Leela Venkataraman 2015-02-26 Covering eight classical
dance forms of India Bharatanatyam, Kathak, Kuchipudi, Kathakali, Manipuri,
Mohiniattam, Odissi and Sattriya Leela Venkataraman seamlessly weaves together
a historical perspective with the contemporary scenario. Stripped of their
association with the temple and the court, classical dance traditions in India
went through a series of unprecedented change in the period marking the last
few years of British rule and thereafter. From becoming part of the nationalist
struggle when India was trying to rediscover its lost identity, to sharing the
international stage today with dance forms from all over the world, the last
sixty-six years have seen many changes in perspective and presentation of
Indian Classical Dance some intentional, others involuntary. While looking at
these years closely and their impact on dance forms, one realises that this is
a phase in an ongoing process, with each new generation of dancers and
musicians adding to an already rich tapestry of tradition."
Oswaal 15 Mock Test Papers for UPSC CSE Prelims GS Paper-1 (English Medium)
(For 2023 Exam) Oswaal Editorial Board 2022-10-12 • 100 % authentic, errorfree
and detailed solutions • Questions are framed exactly as per UPSC • Two Latest
Papers to access about real exam • Tips to crack UPCS CSAT examination • UPSC
CSAT Trend Analysis
Dance Legacy of Patliputra Shovana Narayan 1999
The Sterling Book of INDIAN CLASSICAL DANCE Shovana Narayan 2011-12-30 India’s
rich cultural legacy has been founded on the abiding faith of the Indians in
the divine power, whose worship had found expression through dance. ‘Bhakti’ or
devotion was the underlying essence of the various dance forms that developed
in India. Indian Classical Dances is a unique presentation of the eight
classical dance styles – Bharatanatyam, Kathak, Kathakali, Kuchipudi, Manipuri,
Mohiniyattam, Odissi and Sattriya, through a concise portrayal of the
background of each dance form, the salient features, format of presentation,
music and costume. The simplistic approach of the narration coupled with the
unique collection of photographs, will enable the lay reader to visualise,
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comprehend and appreciate the diverse dance forms of India.
A Panorama of Indian Dances Yu. Es Kr̥
ṣṇarāv 1993
Engendering Performance Bishnupriya Dutt 2010-09-09 This book is a
comprehensive critical history of women artistes in Indian theatre and dance of
the colonial and post-colonial periods. Its underlying premise is that one
cannot evaluate such performances in the Indian context without looking at
dance and theatre together, unlike the course taken by traditional scholarship.
The author weaves together issues of sexuality and colonialism, and culture and
society to provide a holistic account of women performers in India. The
distinguishing features of this book are: a close reading of archival
materials, field surveys and extensive interviews that provide new information
and insights. The book is divided into two sections, on the Actress and on the
Danseuse, and displays how the two evolved in different ways. In doing this, it
explores the theme of identity and body politics, while simultaneously
balancing a historical narrative with emphasis on crucial individual topics.
The book adopts a pluralistic approach combining history, economics, cultural
studies, popular culture, anthropology, ethnography and feminist criticism.
Archival photographs—some of which have never been published before—make it a
collector’s item.
Performers and Their Arts Simon Charsley 2020-11-30 Introduction Part I: Caste,
Community and performance A ritual performance of Kerala, Vayala Vasudevan
Pillai The Patuas of Bengal, Makbul Islam Bards and goddesses: The Pombalas in
Tirupati, Anand Akundy Explorations in the art forms of the Cindu madigas in
Andhra, Y A Sudhakar Reddy and R R Harischandra Caste identity and performance
in a fisher-village of Assam, Kishore Bhattacharjee Part II: Performance Beyond
Caste Telugu pady natakam in Andhra: Performance dynamics, P Subbachary
Modernising tradition: The yaksagana in Karnataka, Guru Rao Bapat Kalarippayatt
as aesthetics and the politics of invisibility in Kerala, P K Sasidharan India
People’s Theatre Association in colonial Andhra, V Ramakrishna Gaddar and the
politics and pain of singing, D Venkat Rao Reviving moghal tamsa in Orissa,
Sachi Mohanty Part III: Classical Dance and its Successors New directions in
Indian dance, Sunil Kothari Transpositions in kuchipudi dance, Aruna Bhikshu
The impact of commercialization in dance, K Subadra Murthy Art addressing
social problems, Ananda Shankar Jayant
Sangeet Natak 1995
New Directions in Indian Dance Sunil Kothari 2003 Contributed articles on
Indian dance forms.
Confronting Orientalism Sabrina D. Misir Hiralall 2017-11-13 The author aims to
use Kuchipudi Indian classical Hindu dance to educate non-Hindus about Hinduism
with postcolonialism in mind. This goal arises from her dance experiences and
the historical era of imperialism. Colonization occurs when those in power
believe there is a need to dominate in a manner that subjugates people.
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Colonizers created colonies as they moved into territory because they felt
there was a need to “civilize” the so-called savages of the land.
Postcolonialism is an intellectual discourse that confronts the legacy of
colonialism and attempts to de-colonize. With the legacy of colonialism and a
postcolonial lens in mind, some research questions arise. How does she, as a
Kuchipudi dancer, use Hindu dance to educate non-Hindus about the Eastern
literature of Hinduism? For non-Hindus, she feels the power of the exoticizing
gaze when she dances, which might very well block the educational intention of
the dance. This exoticizing gaze prevents the understanding of the traditional
nature of the dance and the introduction to Hinduism as a world religion. The
author’s problem is moving the exotic gaze of non-Hindus to an educational gaze
that seeks to learn about the ethics of Hinduism in a manner that takes into
consideration the multiple perspectives of the complex society we live in
today. “In short, MisirHiralall’s research highlights the role of contemplation
and critical-self reflection in creating opportunities for true intercultural
relations that respect the epistemologies of traditionally marginalized and
stigmatized non-Western religions and cultures. This is essential theoretical
and practical research for a multicultural society that is grounded in firstperson, lived experience.” – Tyson E. Lewis, Ph.D., Associate Professor of Art
Education, University of North Texas “Most impressive is that MisirHiralall is
walking her talk through a thoughtful and lyrical self-study that is situated
in the in-between: between the mind and body, the gaze of the Other and the
self, the Eastern and Western worlds, and the fields of dance, religion,
philosophy, cultural studies, and teacher education.” – Monica Taylor, Ph.D.,
Professor and Deputy Chair of the Department of Secondary and Special
Education, Montclair State University “In MisirHiralall’s Confronting
Orientalism, the reader is gifted with a rare glimpse into a philosophereducator’s wrestling with her teaching through the medium of Hindu dance ....
All who think seriously about the context and impact of their teaching in
connection with their core values can benefit from reading of this book.” –
Michael D. Waggoner, Ph.D., Professor of Postsecondary Education, University of
Northern Iowa, Editor of Religion & Education
Mohiniyattam Bharati Shivaji 2004 One of the seven Indian classical dance
forms, Mohiniyattam or the dance of the enchantress traces its origins to
Kerala. The role of Mohini is exclusively to enchant, moham or enchantment
being one of the noble and divine feminine qualities. Many of the Puranic
legends described Lord Vishnu, the preserver, appearing in the form of a
beguiling damsel to protect the universe from evil. Vishnu transformed himself
into Mohini whenever evil prevailed and righteousness had to be restored.
The Glimpse of Indian Classical Dance Shubhada Varadkar 2012-08-30 About the
book: In India there are several dance forms in vogue and among them seven
dance forms Bharatnatyam, Kathak, Kathakali, Kuchipudi, Manipuri, Mohiniyattam,
and Odissi which are recognize by the majority of scholars and art lovers as
classical dance forms. Each of these seven classical dances has a tradition of
several thousand years. These seven dance forms have established themselves as
classical dance on the basis of historical background, purity, technical
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complexities, and maturity. Each of the classical style come from a specific
region of India and is governed by certain rules. These rules are applied
either consciously or instinctively and are governed by Bharat Muni’s
“Natyashastra.” These dances are performed adopting specific music.
A Passion for Dance Yamini Krishnamurti 1995 Autobiography of a Kuchipudi and
Bharatanatyam dancer.
Impersonations Harshita Mruthinti Kamath 2019-06-27 At publication date, a free
ebook version of this title will be available through Luminos, University of
California Press’s Open Access publishing program. Visit www.luminosoa.org to
learn more. Impersonations: The Artifice of Brahmin Masculinity in South Indian
Dance centers on an insular community of Smarta Brahmin men from the Kuchipudi
village in Telugu-speaking South India who are required to don stri-vesam
(woman’s guise) and impersonate female characters from Hindu religious
narratives. Impersonation is not simply a gender performance circumscribed to
the Kuchipudi stage, but a practice of power that enables the construction of
hegemonic Brahmin masculinity in everyday village life. However, the power of
the Brahmin male body in stri-vesam is highly contingent, particularly on
account of the expansion of Kuchipudi in the latter half of the twentieth
century from a localized village performance to a transnational Indian dance
form. This book analyzes the practice of impersonation across a series of
boundaries—village to urban, Brahmin to non-Brahmin, hegemonic to nonnormative—to explore the artifice of Brahmin masculinity in contemporary South
Indian dance.
India's Dances Reginald Massey 2004 The Dances Of India Are Among The Oldest
Dance Genres Still Widely Practiced Today. In Recent Years They Have Become
Increasingly Known And Appreciated All Over The World. This Book Details The
History Of The Several Styles Of Indian Dance And Gives An Account Of The
Cultural, Religious, Social And Political Factors Which Influenced Their Growth
And Development. There Are Fascinating Side-Lights On The Etiquette And Mores
Of Indian Society. Many Of The Myths And Legends Which Form The Subject Matter
Of The Dances Are Recounted And Theories Suggested To Explain Their Inspiration
And Sources.This Is A Comprehensive Survey For Readers Who Want To Relate The
Classical Dances To The Broader Background Of Indian Culture. For Students,
Indian And Non- Indian, It Provides Valuable Historic And Technical
Information; And For Dance Lovers It Serves As A Guide Telling Them What To
Look For In A Performance. There Is, In Addition, An Overview Of India'S Many
Folk Dances. The Glossary Of Terms Germane To The Different Styles Is A Useful
Adjunct As Is The Bibliography.In The Latter Part Of This Book The Achievements
Of Leading Delhi-Based Dancers Are Recorded And, At The Same Time, New Talent
Is Readily Recognized.Written By An Acknowledged Authority, India'S Dances Is,
Quite Simply, A Defmitive Volume On Some Of This Country'S Most. Enduring
Contributions To World Culture.
India's Kathak Dance in Historical Perspective Margaret E. Walker 2016-05-23
Kathak, the classical dance of North India, combines virtuosic footwork and
kuchipudi-indian-classical-dance-art-english-edit

6/9

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on December 7, 2022 by guest

dazzling spins with subtle pantomime and soft gestures. As a global practice
and one of India's cultural markers, kathak dance is often presented as heir to
an ancient Hindu devotional tradition in which men called Kathakas danced and
told stories in temples. The dance's repertoire and movement vocabulary,
however, tell a different story of syncretic origins and hybrid history - it is
a dance that is both Muslim and Hindu, both devotional and entertaining, and
both male and female. Kathak's multiple roots can be found in rural theatre,
embodied rhythmic repertoire, and courtesan performance practice, and its
history is inextricable from the history of empire, colonialism, and
independence in India. Through an analysis both broad and deep of primary and
secondary sources, ethnography, iconography and current performance practice,
Margaret Walker undertakes a critical approach to the history of kathak dance
and presents new data about hereditary performing artists, gendered contexts
and practices, and postcolonial cultural reclamation. The account that emerges
places kathak and the Kathaks firmly into the living context of North Indian
performing arts.
Sura's Year Book 2006 (English)
Kuchipudi Radha Reddy 2004 Kuchipudi, from Andhra Pradesh, was originally a
dance-drama form. This is a first attempt to demystify the nuances of a form
that has always been the preserve of the males. The dramatic content of the
form was passed from one generation to the other without a written script. It
was only in the last century that pure dance sequences have been culled out to
evolve a style that is distinct from the dance-drama form of the same generic
name. This book attempts to decode the fine nuances of this vigourous and
energetic form where the tandava and the lasya are entwined in an inseparable
dance of the ardhnarishwar.
Bharata Natyam Sunil Kothari 1979
Indian Books in Print 2003
Kuchipudi Bharatam, Or, Kuchipudi Dance K. Uma Rama Rao 1992
SSC General Awareness Book for SSC CGL, CPO & Other Govt. Exams (English
Printed Edition) by RS Aggarwal Preeti Agarwal 2020-07-06 SSC General Awareness
Book is one of the best preparatory materials available in the market for all
graduate students preparing for competitive exams. The book is really helpful
in preparation for SSC CGL, CHSL, CPO, MTS, Police Constable (GD),
Stenographer, FCI, DMRC, RRB NTPC, ALP, Group D, Senior Section Engineer (SSE),
and similar other competitive exams. Preeti Aggarwal has written this complete
general studies book in an easily understandable manner. This book covers all
general studies subjects such as Indian Polity, Indian History, Indian
Geography, Indian Economic, Physics, Chemistry, Biology, Computer, and Statics
GK. Each topic written in the book helps students with deep learning and
understanding of general studies. In this book, students can also practice from
previous years’ papers with a detailed explanation. It is the Book for SSC
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General Awareness which includes a set of practice papers and an ample number
of MCQs to ensure speed and accuracy for the upcoming competitive examination.
The General Awareness book for SSC helps aspirants to excel in their
preparation by covering the latest exam pattern and the entire detailed
syllabus. The book helps the candidates to attempt the maximum number of
accurate questions and also helps to increase their overall score count and
accuracy in the examination. This is an invaluable guide for all SSC aspirants.
Following are the must look features of the SSC General Awareness Book: ·
Comprehensive coverage of updated syllabus. · Previous Years’ SSC Question
paper with detailed solution. · Inclusion of MCQs for Indian History, Indian
Geography, Indian Polity, Physics, Chemistry, Biology, and Economics. ·
Detailed solved explanation for each question. · Easy to understand and one
hundred percent error-free. · Last-minute quick revision notes.
Kuchipudi Sunil Kothari 2001-01-01 One Of The Seven Major Classical Dance Forms
Of India, Kuchipudi In Its Solo Avatara Has Acquired A Status Of A Classical
Dance Form Of Andhra Pradesh. The Story Of Kuchipudi From Its Origin As A
Dance-Drama And Its Emergence As A Solo Dance Form Is One Of The Most
Fascinating Phenomena Engaging Attention Of The Gurus, The Performing Dancers
And The Research Scholars. Essentially A Preserve Of The Male Dancers, Who Also
Excelled In The Female Roles, Today Kuchipudi Is Being Mainly Performed By The
Female Dancers. However, The Tradition Continues To Survive In Kuchipudi
Village, Some 30 Kilometres Away From Vijayawada In Andhra Pradesh. The
Traditional Dance-Dramas Continue To Exist Along With More Popular Solo Dance
Form. Kuchipudi Has Innumerable Votaries Not Only In India But Also Abroad And
Their Number Is Ever Increasing. Padma Shri Dr. Sunil Kothari, Dance Historian,
Scholar And Critic, Traces In This Volume The Origins Of The Dance-Drama
Tradition, Correlating The Prayoga, The Practice And The Shastra, The Theory
And How From The Natya, The Drama, Its Integral Elements Nritya, Expressional
Dance And Nritta, The Pure Dance In The Hands Of Creative, Traditional Gurus
Have Shaped Its Present Solo Format, Giving It Its Own Identity. Based On His
Extensive Field Work Dr. Kothari Has Studied The Allied Forms Like Vithi
Bhagavatam, Turpubani Vidhi Natakam, Pagati Vesham, Navajanardana Parijatam,
Bhagavata Mela Nataka, Kuravanji Dance- Idrama And Offered An Overview Of The
Dance Form As It Exists Today And Continues To Develop In Its Many
Ramifications. He Has Also Dwelt Upon The All-Pervading Influence Of Vempati
Chinna Satyam And His Contibution In Sh Dj'Ing Kuchipudi Into A Solo Form Along
With The Dance-Dramas That He Has Choreographed. The Brief Biographies Of The
Traditional Gurus And Some Of The Celebrated Exponents I Add Tp The Value Of
This Volume, Presenting The Current State Of Kuchipudi On The Contemporary
Dance Scene. Profusely Illustrated With 166 Colour And 221 Black And White
Photographs By The Ace Photographer A Vinash Pasricha And Designed By The
Eminent Artist And Designer Dashrath Patel, Kuchipudi Is A Major Significant
Study Of The Classical D'Ance Form Of Andhra Pradesh.
INDIAN CLASSICAL DANCE Kapila Vatsyayan 1974 India is a pioneer in Performing
arts. This books deals with five classical dance forms of india in detai, viz.,
Bharatanatyam,Kathakali,orissi,manipuri and Kathak.
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The Joy Of Classical Dances Of India Leela Samson 2002
The Oxford Handbook of Religion and the Arts Frank Burch Brown 2018-01-02
Nearly every form of religion or spirituality has a vital connection with art.
Religions across the world, from Hinduism and Buddhism to Eastern Orthodox
Christianity, have been involved over the centuries with a rich array of
artistic traditions, both sacred and secular. In its uniquely multi-dimensional
consideration of the topic, The Oxford Handbook of Religion and the Arts
provides expert guidance to artistry and aesthetic theory in religion. The
Handbook offers nearly forty original essays by an international team of
leading scholars on the main topics, issues, methods, and resources for the
study of religious and theological aesthetics. The volume ranges from antiquity
to the present day to examine religious and artistic imagination, fears of
idolatry, aesthetics in worship, and the role of art in social transformation
and in popular religion-covering a full array of forms of media, from music and
poetry to architecture and film. An authoritative text for scholars and
students, The Oxford Handbook of Religion and the Arts will remain an
invaluable resource for years to come.
Eminent Indians : Musicians M. L. Ahuja 2006 Music as the sweetest language
comes from one's depth of mind, absorbing and making one oblivious of one's
anxieties in life. It is especially so with Indian music which is always in
tune with celestial peace and tranquillity. This book, Eminent Indians:
Musicians, while underlining the quality of the Indian music system, brings to
focus the lives and contributions of some musicians who have distinguished
themselves in the firmament of time.
Bharatanatyam Prathibha Prahlad 2004 Bharatanatyam, one of the more popular
classical dance forms, is a composite art. Widely practiced in Karnataka and
Tamil Nadu, it is at once a sensual and divine experience. It was performed by
dancers who were called devadasis in the temples as an integral part of the
religious rituals. The erstwhile princely courts patronised the temples and
hence its various traditions, from where the dance form drew its sustenance.
The book traces the form's journey through the ages to the present day.
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